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Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: July 9, 2019   

6.1 – Capella Centre  

 

Request 

At the June 11, 2019 Council Meeting Council heard from a delegation 

representing the Capella Centre.  They talked about their program and the 

expansion to the facility and their fundraising efforts 

Council tabled a decision on providing sponsorship for the facility and requested 

additional information on how many County residents utilize their facility. 

Leonie, at the Capella Centre has indicated that upon further research, they are 

not able to get a breakdown of actual county residents.   

The shelter has 24 beds, plus the two 2nd stage apartments which are set up with 

6 beds. Since their expansion they have been operating at 80% or plus capacity. 

The levels of sponsorship are in the attached package. 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

Recommendation 

Council to provide direction. 

 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant  


